
LOYOLA INTERNATIONAL STUDENTS SUPPORT – LISS

Date : 31-01-2015

Time : 10:00 am – 12:30 pm

Place : Lawrence Sundaram Auditorium

Participants : 40 Students

Purpose of the meeting : Get together for the International Students

Chief Guest : Mr. Frank. M. C. Lin, DG, TECC

Organized by : Loyola Students Support Services – LSSS

Report

International Students studying in our college came together to have an informal get together on

31st January.  The meeting started with an invocation song by International Students. The

meeting started with a welcome speech by Fr. M. S Jacob, SJ, Director, LSSS. Fr. Francis

Jayapathy, SJ, Rector and Fr. Albert William, SJ, Secretary rendered their felicitations.

Procession with Chief Guest Mr. Mr. Frank. M. C. Lin, DG, TECC Welcome the Chief Guest in traditional style



The International Students in the audience Our officials are honouring the Chief Guest

The International Students shared their experiences of their stay in India as well as in Loyola

College. They were very happy and proud to be students of Loyola College. After that, the

students performed their own cultural dances and they had a good time among them. The Chief

Guest Mr. Frank. M. C. Lin, Director General of Taipei Economic and cultural centre in Chennai

gave an inspirational speech to the students saying how they can adopt themselves to the new

places, new culture and how they can learn from them.

Cultural Performance by the students



Cultural Performance by the students

He also told the students of the innumerable opportunities that are available in Taiwan for Indian

Students and other Students across the globe. Fr. Joseph Antony Samy, SJ, Principal, Loyola

College addressed the gathering. He motivated all the students to do well academically and make

use of all the opportunities given by LSSS. Finally Dr. Joel Gnanadoss gave a speech about

Loyola International Academic Collaboration (LIAC) and its opportunities. LSSS art &literary

wing students performed folk cultural dances like Oyilattam and Karagattam. Finally the meeting

ended with a festive Lunch at 01:00 p.m.


